
Question on Notice 
 

No. 101 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 
 
 

MR R KATTER asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and Minister for Infrastructure 
and Planning (HON J TRAD) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise by how much (a) the revenue from the Queensland Rail owned 
Mount Isa rail line has increased over the past five years and (b) the annual freight haulage has 
increased over the same period? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mount Isa for the question. 
 
From the 2011-12 financial year to the 2015-16 financial year, revenue on the Mount Isa line 
increased by 6 per cent, in real terms.  However, gross tonne kilometres decreased by 14 per 
cent over the same period.  In some instances, the contracted path is not fully utilised by third 
party operators.  
 
 
 
 


